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The changes to York Way 

We’ve been trialling changes on York Way to help make streets safer and healthier by adding 
new cycle lanes to make getting around by bike safer and easier. We are now consulting on 
making the following changes permanent and proposing new measures in this area to 
improve conditions for walking as well as cycling: 

• Replacing the temporary ‘kerb and wand’ segregation with a new raised stepped cycle 
track

• Adding new ‘parallel’ zebra crossings that permit pedestrians and cyclists to easily cross
• Adding new sections of wider pavement to accommodate new trees
• Adding new benches and trees along the route to make walking more pleasant
• Adding blue surfacing across side roads and junctions to highlight the cycle route
• Adding blended crossings (where pedestrians get priority) on side roads
• Adding a new bus stop bypass near Star of Kings Pub (Stop C)

• Retaining the new T-junction layout at Market Road
• Retaining the new junction layout at Freight Lane
• Retaining the new junction layout at Handyside/Copenhagen Street
• Retaining the shared use bus boarders northbound
• Retaining the existing bus stop bypass near Camden Park Road 

Have your say in the consultation 

To find out more – including full details on the plans and monitoring data collected during the 
trial – and to share your views, visit our website to answer a few quick questions. You can 
use the QR code below to access the site from your phone, or visit:  

camden.gov.uk/YorkWayConsultation 

The consultation finishes on the 20th September 2021 
If you’d prefer a paper form, just get in touch with us on 020 7974 4444  
and we'll pop one in the post for you. Thank you for sharing your thoughts 
with us.  

The Covid-19 pandemic has changed how 
communities live, travel and work. We want our 
streets to have more space for everyone to 
walk and cycle, for you to be breathing cleaner 
air, for children to get to and from school safely 
and for businesses to flourish.  
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